

To: Commissioner's Court

From: Bill Burke/Director of Building Projects

Date: 1-29-19

Subject: Lavon Floor plan and Building Elevation Selection

After working with Judge Shaffer and Constable Edwards we have come up with a floor plan that we can recommend for construction. This floor plan is 5,621 sf versus the 3,000 sf they have now. In a cost estimate put together in January 2018, the cost was about \$295.00 psf, or \$1,660,000.00.

Also attached are 6 colored elevations that the Architect put together for our selection. Staff is recommending Option 2 with the flat roof.

We are asking for approval to move forward with design using the floorplan and option 2 with the flat roof.

Thank you for your consideration,

Bill Burke
Director of Building Projects